Oct. 26,1969

Route 1, Box 39 83341

> Mr. Eugene A. Brown 119 7th Street Ashland, Oregon 97520

Dear Mr. Brown:

Thank you for your letter of Oct. 15th for it is always a pleasure to hear from someone interested in the lithic field.

If you will write to Dr. Earl Swanson, Idaho State Univ. the Museum, Pocatello, Idaho he will give you a list of publications on this subject and quote price. Dr. Swanson also has a film on the subject. "The Shadow of Man", which can be purchased or rented by universities which your department may be interested in seeing.

We had a very successful summer field school on flintknapping and would suggest that you write direct to Dr. Swanson applying for next summer's session. We are not assured of support yet for next summer's school, but it would be well to apply now in case we do have such a session.

Please give my regards to Dave Cole. It was a real pleasure visiting with him in September.

Keep up the good work, for the field of lithics has hardly been touched and there is so much yet to be done.

Yours very truly,

Don E. Crabtree